
 

 
 

 
 
 

March 28, 2017 
 

Statement of Support for Right to Carry Bill 
 
 
On behalf of Wisconsin’s Firearm Owners, we offer our full support for the efforts in the Legislature to pass 
a true Right to Carry bill. 
 
For the last six years, our members and other Wisconsin citizens have shown that carrying concealed 
weapons can be done safely and without incident. It is time to take the next step to allow us to enjoy our 
constitutional right without going through an elaborate system of fees and regulations. 
 
We thank Rep. Felzkowski, Sen. Craig and all the other co-authors of the bill for putting this proposal 
forward. 
 
Wisconsin will be safer with the passage of the Right to Carry bill. 
 
Mike Stewart 
President of Wisconsin Firearm Owners 
The NRA Chartered State Association 
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